
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Heap for answer by the 

Leader of the Council Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 25 August 
2022 

   

Question  What plans does the Council have to  

(a) support residents to access help with energy bills and 

(b) to help the extremely large number of residents who 

very likely will not be able to afford to heat their homes, 

in particular how vulnerable residents will be supported 

and whether ‘warm banks’ in Council-owned buildings 

are being planned? 

Answer   

   

   

 
 


